
Homedale School District #370 

Memo 
To: Board of Trustees 

From: Rob Sauer 

Date: 6/4/2020 

Re: Superintendents Board Report 

Updates 

 The State Board has put together a reopening committee to work on various issues related 

to reopening in the fall. I’m serving on that committee. The goal is to have most of the 

committee work done by the end of June. Locally, we are developing a plan to reopen in 

August recognizing best practice related to safety.  We need students in school and will 

do all that we can to make that happen.  

 

 At the end of year “virtual” celebration for staff, Mr. David Correa was announced as our 

Teacher of Year. Mr. Correa was honored by Mrs. Moss Strong and he will be greatly 

missed by the middle school as he moves to the high school.  

 

 

 


